Hello SU Families,
 
Conferences
If your family prefers an interpreter for conferences, please join us on Thursday, February 6!  You can come any time between 3-5:00 for a 15-minute conference about how your student is doing at school.  Spanish, Karen, Nepali, and Swahili interpreters will be available.  Conferences for families that do not prefer interpreters will be February 10-11.  More information about those dates and times will be sent out next coming week. We are looking forward to meeting with you.
 
Kindergarten Sign-Up
Starting kindergarten is an exciting time for you and your child and we want the sign-up process to go as smoothly as possible for your family. Kindergarten sign-up for families new to DMPS begins on February 17, 2025. We experience longer lines and wait times as the school year draws near, so we recommend completing the process early. Children who are five years old on or before September 15, 2025, are eligible for kindergarten starting with the 2025-2026 school year. Kindergarten Sign-Up - Des Moines Public Schools. NOTE: If you already have a child in a DMPS preschool or partner preschool, you will receive a letter in February with instructions for registering for kindergarten.
 
Attendance                                                          
We had 49 students with perfect attendance for Quarter 2! Today they got to choose a prize and received their perfect attendance certificate.
This week’s attendance rates:
K-86%
1-83%
2-82%
3-81%
4-86%
5-82%
Congratulations to Ms. Clark’s 5th grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 90% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Jan 27 25 | South Union
 
Important Dates
2/6 Conferences with Interpreters
2/10-2/11 No School-Conferences
3/13-3/21 No School-Spring Break
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

